
 Briefing note 

To: Finance and Corporate Services Scrutiny Board  (1)                    Date 25th January 2017

Subject: Kickstart Programme Update 

1 Purpose of the Note

1.1 Scrutiny Board have asked for a progress report on the Kickstart Programme as part of 
their work plan for the current financial year.
 

1.2 Attached is a presentation which officers will talk to and take questions on at the Scrutiny 
Board Meeting following a site visit to Friargate. 

2 Recommendations

2.1 To note the presentation and question officers present. 

3 Information/Background

3.1 Council and Cabinet approved the Kickstart programme at meetings in June 2013. 

3.2 The economic development benefits of the Friargate project for the City have been 
considered most recently by Business, Economy and Enterprise Scrutiny Board (3) on 27th 
November, 2016. 

3.3 Finance and Corporate Services Scrutiny Board are invited to review the progress of the 
Kickstart project against the Councils transformation plan to change the way it delivers 
services, rationalise its estate and deliver core budget savings to the Council.
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